PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
For Additional Information call (406) 726-5550 – Donna at Arlee Community Development Corporation or email at donnam@blackfoot.net

ARLEE CDC presents an outdoor bluegrass Concert by Gravely Mountain Boys on Friday, August 21st.   The Concert and dinner are a benefit for the Jocko Valley Trails and will help raise money to continue the wonderful work of this volunteer committee, building walking and bicycle trails in the Jocko Valley for residents and visitors.
Join us at the stage in the parking lot of Hangin Art Gallery – Highway 93 in Downtown Arlee.  Dinner starts at 6:30 PM – Music and Dancing from 7-10.   Free Will Offering Donations Appreciated!
Bring your lawn chair and dancing shoes – and your friends and family too – for an evening of great fun to support a very worthy project.
The Jocko Valley Trails is an all-volunteer committee of the Arlee Community Development Corporation.  Since 2006 they have planned and built miles of trails in the Jocko Valley with the assistance of partners Kickinghorse Jobs Corps, Salish Kootenai College, Lake County Commissioners, and the Montana Department of Transportation.   They are currently working with regional planning groups to connect Jocko Valley trails to Missoula in the south, and Ravalli to the north.
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